Mandatory Notification: Notification regarding the Board of Management’s review of the Child Safeguarding Statement and Anti-bullying policy


The Board of Management of Hollymount National School wishes to inform you that;
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s Safeguarding Statement and Anti-bullying policy was completed and signed on the 18th June 2022.
This review was conducted in accordance with the ‘Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement’ published on the Departments website and was also signed by Board of Management members.



